## MINUTES OF THE WEETING WITH BROOMHILL ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

Held on Thursday 19th May 2016 at 6.30pm in the Weeting Village Hall

Present Cllrs - M. Nairn Chairman, M. Lister Vice Chairman, S Walmsley, J. Prosser, M Burlingham, P Smith, T Childerhouse, C Drewry, M Buxton, County Cllr I Monson, and P. Angus Interim Clerk to the Council

There was one member of the public and Mr John Reay Handyman

## 1. Apologies for absence

District Cllr S Chapman-Allen

## 2. Open Forum

Mr Reay asked the Council to consider an additional car park in the village for the parents of the school children to park their cars when taking their children to school and suggested that half of Parrots Place be converted to a carpark. A discussion took place in which the Chair explained that the Parish Council are in the process of providing a trod across the green from the lorry park in the hope that the parents will park their cars in the lorry park and walk across the green to the school, however he did agree that this matter must be explored.

Mr Reay asked if some new outdoor play equipment could be provided, the Chair explained that the Council were in the process of obtaining quotes for some new climbing frames etc. Cllr Childerhouse suggested that Mr Reay show a Wickstead catalogue to the children in the village.

Weeting village life editor asked if she could have four more pages for the Weeting village life and it was agreed that the editor could use her discretion regarding any extra pages that may be required.

	0	O	1	
Chair	man:		Date:	
CHan	.111a11		Date	

With nothing more to discuss the meeting closed at 6.55pm